
Stow Creek/ Greenwich Partnership Elementary

Thank you so much for your time

Major Changes: 
• The USDA gave us approval to start giving anyone 18 years old or younger a 

free meal for breakfast and lunch. 
• The free meals will run through June 30, 2021 or until funding runs out
• Students will  not have to show proof of enrollment at our school
• Students will not have to show proof of age. 
• Anyone regardless of status can utilize Free Breakfast and Lunch
Pick Up All Remote
• All meals will be available for pick up on for all grades on Monday& 

Wednesday 9am-11am
• Meals will be Grab & Go prepacked to limit contact
Updates
• Check your school websites for updates 

www.greenwichstowcreekpartnershipschools.org
Site
• Will be serving in house students Breakfast & Lunch Daily!
• Students will have a hot and cold option to choose from
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